
 

 

 

 

 

Exciting activities in OSHC this week. 

We thank you for all your continued support and patience through these challenging times. 

We understand Outside School Hours Care is vital for many parents that are not able to 

work from home, so that you can continue to provide essential work for the nation.  

Our OSHC service is open and operating for those that need our care, and will provide your 

children with much-needed familiarity and continuity through our engaging programs that 

have an increased focus on hygiene and social distancing.  

Having spent the day in a classroom, children need the opportunity and space to explore 

their own interests and unleash their imaginations – whether that be trying new sports, craft, 

cooking and much, much more. With activities appropriate for all ages, here is what we have 

planned for the week ahead: 

Monday   insert activity you have planned  

Tuesday   insert activity you have planned  

Wednesday   insert activity you have planned  

Thursday   insert activity you have planned  

Friday   insert activity you have planned  

 

It’s FREE to Register. (and if you want to use OSHC, you first need to register).  

Register at pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login. Once registered, it’s easy to make 

and manage your bookings online via our Parent Portal.  

 

Visit our blog for helpful information and fun activities.  

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families. This 

month we are focusing on all things COVID-19. We talk about how to adjust to the changes 

you’ve made in your household, including fun activity ideas to entertain your child at home. 

Visit the blog here: https://campaustralia.com.au/blog  

https://pp.campaustralia.com.au/account/login
https://campaustralia.com.au/blog

